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GALORE CREEK GOLD CAMP 

JACK CLAIM 

Harrisburg-Dayton Resource Corp. has recently acquired a strategic 
ground position in the emerging Galore Creek Gold Camp. The Jack 
claim located approximately 12 km southwest of the large Galore 
Creek porphyry copper-gold deposit, was optioned from Consolidated 
Silver Standard Mines Ltd. of Vancouver. The terms of the 
agreement allow Harrisburg-Dayton to acquire a 75% interest in the 
property by spending $750,000 and making cash payments totalling 
$35 ,500  over a 5 year period. 

The geology of the Jack claim can favourably be compared to the 
Delaware and skyline gold deposits located 5 0  km to the south on 
the Iskut River. The property is underlain by Upper Triassic 
volcanics and sediments which appear to have been altered by the 
syenite intrusives in the area. These intrusives are an important 
key to the gold-silver deposits in the Stewart, Sulphurets, Iskut 
and now the Galore Creek Gold Camps. Samples taken from the Jack 
claim have yielded high grade gold values up to 1 . 5 0 9  oz/ton. 

Major gold discoveries made last summer by Continental Gold, 
Sarabat Mining Corporation and Bellex Mining Corp. have drawn 
several major mining companies into this new gold camp. Homestake, 
Cominco, Equity Silver and International Corona have recently 
staked large ground positions in close proximity to the Jack claim. 
A recent major acquisition by Murray Pezim controlled Consolidated 
Goldwest has brought notoriety to the area which is shaping up to 
be a world class gold belt. 
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